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Dear Parents 

Welcome back to the Summer term! We hope 

that you all had an enjoyable Easter.  

 

Please see below our news for the last two 

weeks… 

 

On Wednesday 15th April Year 5 began their 

Sports Leadership Programme. This takes 

place over a few weeks and involves children 

developing leadership skills to enable them to 

deliver small activities during lunchtime with 

our younger children. 

 

Y5 continue to take part in Bikeability 

sessions every Thursday.  Please note that 

the last session takes place on 30th April.  

 

Thrills and Skills for Life were in school on 

Tuesday 21st April to work with Year 4 

children on the ‘Head above Water’ mission 

which was linked to Bangladesh.  This was 

part of their Learning Challenge Project for 

this term.  Children and staff thoroughly 

enjoyed this experience and worked really 

well as teams to complete the task. The 

positive impact of this is evident in the super 

pieces of writing they have produced in class.  

 

As the weather is becoming much warmer 

would you please ensure that your child 

brings their water bottle to school and is 

suitably equipped for the conditions e.g. has 

sun-cream applied and a hat etc. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Wendy Gill and Staff 

ATTENDANCE 

Overall winners  

Spring Term 

Class 1 

Well Done 

ATTENDANCE 

Week Beginning:  14th April 2015 

Class 3 & 6 

100% 

Well Done 

Good to Be Green  

Lucky Dip Winners 

 

KS1 Abbie T 

KS2 Indiana R 

Future Events 

Monday 27th April we have a theatre 

company in school to perform a play 

‘Hope’ which explores themes of re-

spect for others and positive behaviour. 

 

On Wednesday this week we are really please to 

tell you that we had 100% attendance across the 

whole school. Every child was in school on that 

day!  

Well done to everybody! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

17th April 2015 

Class Nominations  

   

 Reception  Spencer S 

 Class 1    Ross J 

 Class 2    Lara R 

 Class 3    Leah A 

 Class 4    Ruby A 

 Class 5    Matthew H 

 Class 6    Chloe R 

 

Superstar of the Week! 

 

*    Ruby A  * 

 

 

 

24th April 2015 

Class Nominations  

   

 Reception  Joey B 

 Class 1   Jayden B 

 Class 2   Holly M 

 Class 3   Isabel D 

 Class 4   Jake V 

 Class 5   Guy B 

 Class 6   Josh A 

 

Superstar of the Week! 

 

*      Joey B   * 

We have introduced a new award to help promote and improve writing in school: Writer of the Week. A child will be 

chosen from each class using the following criteria: showing improvement in their writing, producing high quality writ-

ing and for presentation. Each recipient of the award will have their work displayed in school for that week and will be 

presented with a special certificate and a ‘superstar writer’ pencil. 

 

 

    17th April 2015   24th April 2015 

 Reception  Henry S    Lillie C 

 Class 1   Charlie M    Aimee S 

 Class 2    Dylan C    Freya F 

 Class 3    Nel W     Matthew B 

 Class 4    Ethan S    Scarlet S 

 Class 5    McKenzie S    Sadie W 

 Class 6    Holly D    Molly B 

 

Well Done for producing such fabulous writing! 


